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Visit to Winterbourne House and Gardens 
19th July 2017 

Friends are reminded that the next GRDM Friends outing will be on Wednesday 
19th July to see a rare surviving example of an Arts & Crafts suburban villa, 
now part of Birmingham University's campus.  This visit includes a 45 minute 
tour of the garden inspired by Gertrude Jekyll and an opportunity to see the 
Hugh Birkett woodwork and the New Jerusalem stained glass window at nearby 
St Mary's Church, Lapworth. 
 
PLEASE BOOK NOW TO ENSURE A PLACE ON THIS TRIP 
Booking form can be downloaded here    
or email: friends@gordonrusselldesignmuseum.org or write to Christopher 
Hotten, Friends Organiser, c/o Gordon Russell Design Museum 
  

 

 

Madresfield Court 
On the hottest day of the year a group of Friends of the GRDM paid a visit to 
the ancestral home of the Lygon family, Madresfield Court.   
  

 
 
 


